
 

 

Clear Progress on Subway Safety on One Year Anniversary of Governor Hochul’s 
Five-Point Plan 

March 6, 2025 

"Since the implementation of Governor Hochul’s five-point subway safety plan a year 
ago, we’ve real and tangible progress. Riders need and deserve to be safe and feel 
safe within the entire MTA system. Millions have been exercising their confidence every 
day with MetroCard swipes and OMNY taps, as ridership continues to set post-
pandemic records. We're thankful for Governor Hochul's continued focus on safety 
throughout the MTA system and her commitment to ensuring it is affordable, accessible 
and reliable for decades to come.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpcac.us9.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D668af86e87f82dea7c6811fbc%26id%3D099d328b61%26e%3De08757b267&data=05%7C02%7Ckara.gurl%40mtahq.org%7C43cd663a83bb4be8dff308dd5cc44848%7C79c07380cc9841bd806b0ae925588f66%7C0%7C0%7C638768720270116251%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vl%2BvTejUdxTfGpUb1dj%2F75GjB2n1gk1BH6rHPkM2LSY%3D&reserved=0

